
Liang, Elizabeth 

From:      chrisjones@ssrail.com.au 
Sent:       Friday, 14 May 2021 12:05 PM 
To:        Liang, Elizabeth; Transport 
CC:       [redacted] 
Subject:      RE: ARTC’s Application to extend the 2008 IAU - Invitation to make submissions  
          [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 

 

Matthew Schroder  
General Manager  
Infrastructure & Transport – Access & Pricing Branch  
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission  
GPO Box 520  
MELBOURNE VIC 3001  

Email: transport@accc.gov.au 
 

Southern Shorthaul Railroad supports ARTC’s application to extend the expiry of the 2008 
IAU by 24 months to 30 June 2023. 

 

Kind Regards 
 

Chris Jones | Executive General Manager | Commercial, Rollingstock & Rail Safety 
 

SOUTHERN SHORTHAUL RAILROAD 
M 0447 722 445   
E chrisjones@ssrail.com.au 
A 15 Tobruk Avenue, Engadine NSW 2233 
LiveRun 24/7 1300 669 847               
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